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WSR 22-23-121
WITHDRAWAL OF
PREPROPOSAL STATEMENT OF INQUIRY
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

(Chiropractic Quality Assurance Commission)
[Filed November 18, 2022, 10:34 a.m.]

This memo serves as notice that the chiropractic quality assur-
ance commission (commission) is withdrawing the CR-101 for WAC
246-808-105, 246-808-115, 246-808-130, 246-808-133, 246-808-135,
246-808-140, 246-808-180, 246-808-181, 246-808-190, 246-808-201,
246-808-215, 246-808-510, and 246-808-535, regarding licensure appli-
cation and eligibility requirements, which was filed October 18, 2016,
and published in WSR 16-21-080.

The commission is withdrawing this CR-101 because it has identi-
fied additional areas within the rules that need to be updated; howev-
er, the CR-101 is not broad enough to cover all the anticipated
changes that may need to be done. The commission intends to refile two
new CR-101ls to address these subjects.

Individuals requiring information on this rule should contact
Betty J. Moe, regulatory analyst, at 360-236-2868 or email
Betty.Moe@doh.wa.gov.

Tami M. Thompson
Regulatory Affairs Manager
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